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Dear Dr. Palzet and Mr. Glimco, 

 

I want to begin by expressing the immense appreciation I have for both of you and the entire 

faculty and staff in District 107.  Because of the wonderful people in this district, I have grown 

as an educator more than I would have ever thought I could have in my first year of teaching, 

and for that I am eternally grateful. 

With deep regret, though, I must formally announce my resignation; I will not be continuing my 

position into the 2016-2017 school year.  Though I so very much loved my time at Pleasantdale 

as a part time teacher, an opportunity to become a full time teacher has been presented at 

another school and I have accepted. 

Once again, I cannot express in words the amazing learning experiences I have had here at 

Pleasantdale and am so pleased that I may call such a brilliant school my first home. 

 

Thank you very much for your continued guidance and support as I continue on my path, 

 

Connie Savas 

 

 


